
Dear friends and family, 

 

Please follow the link (below) to the video I made in honor of my new friends from Sarasota Florida. 

These Godly people leave the comfort of their homes to provide a wonderful service to communities that 

are struck by disasters. They came to our community, and for a little over 2 weeks, ministered to so many 

people by clearing downed trees and providing minor repairs to victims of the recent Hurricane Irene. I 

was honored to have been a small portion of this great relief effort while they were here in our community.  

 

The family of Calvary Chapel of Jacksonville, men from the Bowery Mission of New York, families, 

Sailors, and Marines aided Curt, Mary Jo, Brian and Saul in this awesome ministry to our Jacksonville, 

NC community after the hurricane. What a wonderful God we serve to take what man perceives as a 

"natural disaster", and showed so many of us that it was another MIRACLE of our Divine Creator. God 

showed us ALL that this hurricane was an OPPORTUNITY to serve, love, learn, and to greet old friends 

that we had not met yet. How awesome it is, that God can take His children from so many places and all 

walks of life, and bring them together to show the love of Jesus Christ in such a unique manner! I already 

miss my new friends from Sarasota Florida. 

 

God bless each of you as you view this video.  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Wq06y2l1FPs 

 

Please visit the Relief Ministries' website, and look at the awesome things the LORD is doing through 

their unique ministry. They are missionaries that could surely use our support and prayers to continue 

serving hurting people in the world! 

Relief Ministries Calvary Chapel Sarasota Florida: 

www.Calvaryrelief.com 

 

Blessings, 

Jim 


